
 

 

Hello families, 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for Open House, and thank you to all who 

attended and purchased books from our book fair!  

We had another great week in our classroom! The children really enjoyed all the 

color activities and experiments we had. This week we will start St. Patrick’s 

themed projects. On Monday and Tuesday, our project will be a shamrock man 

and they will flip and fold paper to make bouncy legs for him. We will also make a 

shamrock puppet and we have been learning the song “5 Little Shamrocks”.  

Our Wednesday classes will be working on name recognition. The children will 
have to put all the letters of their name in order to make a rainbow name banner. 
Some of the children already know all the letters in their name while others are 
practicing very hard. Please display this banner at home in a place where you can 
practice frequently with your child. Our Tuesday/Thursday classes will make this 
project next Tuesday. 
 

Thursday this week we will have our St. Patrick’s Day celebration. Everyone will 

make a leprechaun hat to wear and we will see if Lucky the Leprechaun will visit 

our school! He has been known to leave a note and send the children searching 

for a pot of gold. We will also do the St. Patrick’s Day Pokey.  It is sure to be a fun 

day! Our Monday/Wednesday and Monday/Wednesday/Friday classes will 

celebrate on St. Patrick’s Day. 



The 5-day class will do some fun shamrock painting and our Friday class will be 

making a pot of gold with a rainbow. It will be another opportunity to practice 

drawing lines as well as our colors. 

 

Enjoy the rest of your weekend! 

Joan  

727-4488 

 

Dates to Remember: 

March 13th and 17th – St. Patrick’s Day celebration 

March 15th – Scholastic book order due 

April 6th – Easter Egg Hunt 4 pm 

April 14th – 18th – Spring Recess – School closed 

  


